
Dear Essay Contributors,

The catalog will be delivered to the curating team next Monday. Please refer to the cover 

design attached. We are all tied up with the prepariation for the opening of exhibition, so 

we will ship a hard copy to you after we return from Venice at the beginning of June. Also, 

we hope you understand we will send essay fee at the first week of June. Da Eun JEONG will 

request bank and account information for payment .

Although you are not able to join at the opeining ceremony of the Korean Pavilion during 

the preview period (May 26- 27), we hope we will have opprtuniies to meet and talk about 

the FAR Game in the near future.

We thank you for your efforts and contribution to the Korean Pavilion!

Best, 

Sung Hong KIM and Curating Team

Korean Pavilion


